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Dear Major-General Nadav Padan,

I wish to express my concern about the administrative detention of Ayman Nasser, who was arrested on 9 September 2018. Nasser is the legal unit coordinator of Palestinian human rights NGO Addameer. On 11 September 2019, the Ofer Military Court approved another four-month administrative detention order against him. 

I urge you to immediately release Ayman Nasser, unless he is promptly charged with an internationally recognizable crime and tried in proceedings that adhere to international fair trial standards. In addition, I call on you to take immediate steps to end the practice of administrative detention as it violates human rights.
I further urge you to immediately provide Nasser access to adequate healthcare, including regular medical treatment and checks by specialized doctors. He suffers from health issues including inflammation in his colon and back pain due to a herniated disk in the lower back. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
